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8 May 2023 
 
Dear Glenda, 
 

Australasian Road Safety Conference 2022 
 
Thank you and congratulations on the delivery of the 2022 ARSC. It was a milestone event 
for us in a few ways – the first face to face event after COVID, the first time we collaborated 
with another conference, but crucially also the first time we have held the conference in 
New Zealand.  
 
I was warned that it may be too risky, to be in a new place, with the additional challenges of 
another country, and that perhaps we should just stick to Sydney or Melbourne to be safe. 
While the logistical and tax challenges of hosting a conference in a different country were 
not small, you supported us every step of the way in negotiating them. Not only did we 
succeed in hosting the event in New Zealand, but it was also the biggest conference we have 
held to date.  
 
We received overwhelmingly positive feedback from the delegates, sponsors and exhibitors, 
and came away with a list of people and organisations who already wanted to put their 
name down for the next one. 
 
Thank you for the efforts of you and your team, going above and beyond to make sure the 
experience was memorable for us all.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Dr Ingrid Johnston 
CEO 
Australasian College of Road Safety 
 
 
 


